
NOTICE 
 

THE PLANNING COMMISSION 
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 9, 2018 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE 
TO LACK OF QUORUM.  THE 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, 

FEBRUARY 6, 2018 AT  
7:00 P.M. IN THE CITY HALL 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS. 
 

QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 
517-655-2774. 
  THANK YOU. 


